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LPS: WE ARE STRONGER

Thanks to the Littleton Public Schools Foundation and the Littleton Adventist 
Hospital Foundation for their support of this initiative.

AN INTRODUCTION TO SOURCES OF STRENGTH IN LPS

We all need strengths in our lives. We know that hope, resiliency and positive connections can 
spread powerfully to help protect us from life’s challenges. Come join us at a special event to 

hear how Littleton Public Schools is being transformed by a new approach led by youth. 

What are the protective factors that get us through difficult times and help prevent stress, 
substance abuse and suicide?

What can parents do to help their kids become strong, resilient and healthy?

Hear from LPS students about how they are spreading a message of hope, help and strength!

Learn about the Littleton Sources of Strength program and how you can get involved.

October 29th 7:00-8:30 p.m.

South Fellowship Church
6560 S. Broadway

(Just behind McDonald Hyundai)

Light Refreshments Provided

For more information or special
accommodations, please contact

Jon Widmier at jwidmier@lps.k12.co.us


